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This bill does nothing to address keeping firearms out of the hands of violent 

criminals and only further restricts law abiding citizens. You are hurting the tax payers 

with this bill and putting more strain on law enforcement at a time when they are 

already overwhelmed by a growing criminal presence in Oregon.  


